173 Church Road
Nuneaton
Warkwickshire
Cv10 8LQ
14.05.2018

Dear John,

Following on from my verbal notice on Friday, this is confirmation in writing of my
weeks notice, with my last day being on the 18th May 2018.

[ would like to thank you all for the opportunity you gave me when you first hired me,
and it has been an honour to work for the company over the last 9 years.

Yours Sincerely,
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